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Dear Committee Secretary,

I write to express my disgust at the proposed new AFL stadium in Hobart. Why when there
is a health and housing crisis in the state would you choose to focus on building a sports
stadium? There's people dying who can't get hospital beds. There's people  sleeping in cars
and on the street because they can't afford or find a home yet somehow the government
wants to distract voters with the promise of a football stadium? Your priorities are wrong
and history will be witness to this. 

Although I am no longer a Tasmanian resident i want to voice my concern on this issue as
my main reasons for relocating to the mainland were for better mental health services and
better housing options and support. 

Please think about using the stadium funds to fix housing and health first and make use of
the great football stadiums already in the state. 

Kind regards,
Claire Hutchison 
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